LU3UUSUvh LU LMrUMESNRG-8U'L
UcStulv ve/rHu3usSNh82NhG3Nhy
PERMANENT MISSION
OF THE REPUBLIC OF ARMENIA

2203/796/2019

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Armenia to the United Nations Office and
other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of the
United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights and referring to the Note Verbale ref.
NP/HV dated 26.08.2019 has the honor to transmit the response of the Republic of Armenia
to the questionnaire regarding the implementation of the HRC resolution 38/11 on the
promotion and protection of human rights in the context of peaceful protests.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Armenia to the United Nations Office and
other International Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the
Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights the assurances of its
highest consideration.
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